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SFN COMPLETES LEGAL PROCEEDING AS FOLLOW-UP TO THE 
FORENSIC AUDIT.  

 
 
Aanii to all SFN Community Members, 
 
Today we (SFN Chief and Council) settled the wrongful dismissal with former Band 

Administrator, Cheree Urscheler. 

The Council voted in favour of the negotiated settlement of October 29th, 2021. 

The Council realizes that this open wound, within our SFN community, had to be healed.  

SFN Chief and Council has now completed its investigation into the issues raised in the draft 

report dated January 15, 2021 and has concluded that at all times while employed with 

Saugeen First Nation as the Band Administrator, Ms. Urscheler conducted herself appropriately 

and professionally. 

Further information will be forthcoming. 

Miigwetch, 

 

 

Chief Lester Anoquot 

Saugeen First Nation 
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